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CoUNTY OF ELDoRADo 
330 Fair Lane 

Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-5390 

(530) 622-3645 Fa"X 

JAMES S. MITRISIN 
Clerk of the Board 

March 18, 2014 

Catherine Hack, Environmental Coordinator 
County of Sacramento 
Department of Community Development 
Planning and Environmental Review 
827 ih Street, Room 220 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: Request to Extend Comment Period- Additional120 Days 

BoARD oF SUPERVISORS 

RON MIKUIACO 
District I 

RAYNUITING 
District II 

BRIAN K. VEERKAMP 
District III 

RON BRIGGS 
District IV 

NORMA SANTIAGO 
District V 

Draft Environmental Impact Report for Revised Mather Airport Master Plan 

Dear Ms. Hack: 

The County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors respectfully requests that the County of Sacramento 
extend the comment period on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) on the revised Mather 
Airport Master Plan by an additional120 days beyond the April 8, 2014, deadline to submit comments. 

An additional120 days will afford the residents, businesses and government agencies throughout the 
Sacramento Region an opportunity to fully analyze the Draft EIR and submit comments that accurately 
identify the potential impacts of the proposed expansion and development of Mather Airport. 

The County ofEl Dorado looks forward to working cooperatively with the County of Sacramento 
during this process. Should you have any questions, please contact Roger Trout, County of El Dorado, 
Development Services Division Director, at (530) 621-5369 or roger.trout@edcgov.us. 

Sincerely, 

Norma Santiago 
Chair, Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 

cc: County of Sacramento, Board of Supervisors 
City of Folsom, City Council 




